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Dear Energy Bar Association Western Chapter Members and Friends -

By now, you should have received the attached announcement about 

the EBA Western Chapter Annual Meeting in San Francisco, on 

Friday, February 19, 2010.

We have assembled an exceptional series of panels and guest speakers 

for this year's meeting.

The purpose of this message, in addition to serving as a reminder about 

the Western Chapter Annual Meeting, is to solicit your support for the 

wine auction and reception on Thursday, February 18, the evening 

before the annual meeting.

This year, 100% the proceeds of the wine auction event will be donated 

to the Foundation of the Energy Bar Association, for assistance to 

earthquake victims in Haiti.

Both the reception/wine auction (on Feb. 18) and
the Annual Meeting (on Feb. 19) will be held at the Hyatt Regency
Hotel in San Francisco, in the Embarcadero Center complex.

Our fellow EBA member, Bruce Yonehiro, has graciously agreed to 

serve as coordinator for this year's wine auction. Please consider 

donating a bottle of wine (or two!) to the wine auction, to help with this 

worthwhile effort.

If you are interested in donating wine to the auction, 

please contact Bruce Yonehiro at the e-mail address
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above, or by telephone at 415-810-5000.

By all means, please also try to attend the reception, and submit a bid 

or two for the fine wines you will find on display there!

Thank you.

Frank Lindh
President, Western Chapter 

Energy Bar Association 

415-703-2015
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